
From: Jill Sutcliffe   
Sent: 18 January 2024 10:45 
To: Gatwick Airport <gatwickairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Requests for fair process 
 

 Sent from local residents living under the current flight path 
 
CAGNE request of the Planning Inspectorate concerning the Gatwick 
Airport development consent order application for a new runway to change 
the proposed hearings and agendas to – 
 

·      Expand hearing timing - the timing of the hearings is very narrow 
as such we ask that they be extended as Gatwick Airport has highly 
skilled teams working on this project 24/7 whereas residents/ 
communities are endeavouring to keep pace and understand the 
process, we therefore request to ensure that we have a full 
opportunity to respond that more time between hearings be 
permitted.  
·      The visits to date by the inspectorates to the sites of impact/ 
development are not far-reaching enough to allow inspectors to 
evaluate the full impact of this new runway application. 
 
·      We request specific hearings be held on - 
-       Policy – the application is not compliant with policy – Making 
best use of existing runways. Two runways can’t be used 
concurrently today 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/upload
s/attachment_data/file/714069/making-best-use-of-existing-runways.pdf 

-       Climate change 
-       Lack of workforce, affordable housing, healthcare, and 
amenities 
-       Air quality 
-       Flooding and Sewage 
        We note and welcome hearings on aviation noise, surface 
transport. 
·      We request that CAGNE be permitted to attend the site visit to 
represent communities/ environment (7th March) to ensure Gatwick 
Airport management does not have undue influence over the PINS.  

 
On behalf of residents, we thank you for your support as elected members 
representing voters as we appreciate that Gatwick have now appointed a 
lobbying company (Silverstone Communications) to approach you. 
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Thank you for your consideration 
Jill Sutcliffe 
Wisborough Green resident 
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